
Lake Castle Slidell Private School      "Excellence in Education" 

                                                                                                                                                    Established 1987 

  

59461 La. Hwy. 433                                                                                Brian J. Butera    
Slidell, Louisiana 70460        Principal 
(985) 641-3363                                                                  Ben J. Butera 
www.lakecastleschool.com                                                                           Assistant Principal 
           Gwyn N. Ellermann 
           Assistant Principal 

August 25, 2020 

UPDATE 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 We hope our Lake Castle families had time to make preparations and take 

measures to protect themselves and their properties during these inclement weather 

conditions. At this time, the forecast has shown an increase in the intensity of Hurricane 

Laura, but it is predicted to flow to the west. As a result, it is forecast to not produce a 

strong impact in our area. Landfall is expected late Wednesday evening. As such, we 

currently plan to reopen school on Wednesday, August 26
th
. Of course, we will 

continuously monitor the situation and notify our families via Canvas if there is any 

change. Additionally, our school reopening/closure notification will be posted on our 

website ticker (lakecastleschool.com), the Lake Castle Parents Facebook page, and on 

WWL TV. May everyone stay safe! 
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